
I Got Screened.
Now, I’m talking
about it

March 4, 2014

Dear Health Care Provider:

March is Colorectal Cancer Awareness Month.  This 
spring the Alaska Colorectal Cancer Partnership is 
launching a new media campaign, The Cancer I Can 
Prevent, to increase the number of Alaskans who are 
screened for colorectal cancer. 

This cancer is the second-most deadly form of cancer but one of 
the most preventable through screening and early detection……..but 

there is work to be done: only 61 percent of Alaskans have been 
screened  for colorectal cancer compared to 72 percent for breast 
cancer screening and 81 percent for cervical cancer screening.

Providers and their staff are absolutely essential to 
this campaign. Research has found that people are 
most likely to be screened if they are encouraged 
by someone they know and trust (especially their 
doctor). For that reason, we’re hoping you and your 
staff can support the campaign by encouraging 
patients, family and friends to be screened for 
colorectal cancer.  Current screening guidelines 
suggest that screening begins at age 50 (age 40 for 
Alaska Native people) or sooner if there is a family 
history of the disease.

We hope that you will join with us in spreading the word about the 
bene�ts of colorectal cancer screening. To help you in these efforts, 
we have customizable materials and resources available for your 
use, including rack cards, posters and postcards, each with short 
messages about the bene�ts of CRC screening, and a sample news 
release/article that can be placed in newspapers/employee newsletters.

These materials can all be found and downloaded at www.alaskacolonhealth.org . 

We also have several Polypman costumes and large and small in�atable colons 
available year around that can be used at health fairs or other health education events.

We hope that these materials will assist you in promoting screening and helping people understand that 
colorectal cancer is The Cancer I Can Prevent. If you have questions or would like additional information, please 
call me (907) 729-4497 or contact us at www.alaskacolonhealth.org .

Together, we can help prevent the second leading cancer killer from claiming the lives of more Alaskans.

Sincerely,

Judith Muller, Chair
Alaska Colorectal Cancer Partnership Colorectal Cancer Partnership
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Natalee Kline
Fitness Guru


